
Dear Community Members,

The Parish Council is seeking bids for the replacement of the rooftop air conditioning
systems at the Fr. Tryfon Hall. To ensure our hall remains a comfortable space for all

community events and gatherings, we are moving forward with this necessary upgrade.

We invite qualified, licensed, and insured HVAC contractors to submit proposals for this
project.

Please reach out to the hall restoration committee of
John Lulias

Rosanne Pappas
Michael Samarkos

Nomikos Christoforos 


